MEMORANDUM

November 19, 2019
Water Right: 37-8739
Author: SStorms

Subject: Phone Memo

On November 19, 2019, | had a conversation with Sheri Deginary, who works for Alvin Shoemaker. She
called for further explanation on the Notice of Intent To Void letter. | explained to her the issue over
measuring devices at the inlet and outlet of the pond. | informed her that | had been in contact with Zach
Latham of Brockway Engineering and that he had been working with Bob Marcroft to obtain a waiver
order. | updated her on the fact that Bob and Zach had obtained a written waiver from the watermaster
and that they are now going to compose and submit a written request to the Director of IDWR. | told her |
will keep her updated on any further developments as they happen.

We also discussed which address information should be sent to as | had received two returned items sent
to the PO Box address in Hailey. She informed me that the best address for Mr. Shoemaker 55 Union
Place #283 Summit, NJ 07901. Because the current processes do not involve any official forms requiring
address, | pointed her to the Change of Address form and instructed her on how to complete it so that we
(the Department) can officially update the address in the database. She said she would fill out the form
and have Mr. Shoemaker sign and return it in the next few days.



